
 
École Ness - Notes from the Office February 9, 2024 

Instagram: @ecole.ness 
School Office Hours: 8:15 am - 4:15 pm, Monday - Friday 

 
 

Hello Ness families, 
 
•  Next week is Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week. We will be celebrating our incredible 
team throughout the week and welcome messages of appreciation from the 
community.  
 
• The weather will return to seasonal norms next week. Thanks for continuing to 
encourage your children to dress appropriately. 
 
•  A reminder to our families with grade 8 students, your registration form for École 
Sturgeon Heights Collegiate will be coming home today. 
 
•  It has come to our attention that some students may be using an app called WizzApp 
(https://wizzapp.com/). This app poses potential risks to the online safety and content 
appropriateness for younger users. We suggest addressing this with your child, 
especially if your child is currently using or has expressed interest in this application. 
As always, we encourage all parents/guardians to monitor their child's use of social 
media and internet applications.  

 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwizzapp.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cstephanie.champagne%40sjasd.ca%7Ca5ca309b4e624035319908dc28e5b2fc%7C57e2d7734dcc4850871773b1db41984a%7C0%7C0%7C638430214213210859%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=icAtdULViaot81ykHCXShMU4nFrTE8xWHzwmHJ5CidA%3D&reserved=0

